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The following is a a clarification of Cell Phone Use in process units 

within Standard HSS-262 Entering Operating Areas:  

➢ The use of non-intrinsically safe cell phones is prohibited within 
process areas at all times. 

➢ Intrinsically safe cell phones such as iPhones in the MPC Rugged Case 
(engraved with MPC or with a sticker applied) and those with the 
appropriate intrinsically safe factory labeling are allowed to be used in the 
process units if they have been approved by MPC management.  

➢ Use of an intrinsically safe cell phone in a process unit shall be for LAR 
business purposes use only.  

➢ Contract workers are not allowed to use cell phones in process units even 
during turnaround conditions. 

➢ Contractor Supervision can only use a cell phone in process areas if they 
have filled out a cell phone use form that is approved by their MPC sponsor 
and the MPC Safety Manager.  Such devices must be contract company 
provided and have an appropriate sticker applied (see below). 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please contact Safety Department with any questions. 

 
Any electronic device 

such as a phone that is 

factory labeled for 

“Intrinsically Safe or 

Explosion Proof” 

 

 The MPC Rugged Case 

with certain iphone 

models 

MPC approved cell phone in a case with the MPC approved 

sticker. 

  

These are primarily for contractors and 

are available through the safety 

department, with a valid approval form, 

case, and proper documentation. See 

Mike Kulakowski for more information.  

http://lrrefa57:101/Content2/cbu/ref/has/lar/200/LAR-REF-HAS-LAR-200-262-A02.xlsx

